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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FEDERAL EXPRESS 

February 19, 2016 

Mr. Robert Stein 
Chairman 
The Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re:  Docket No. 465 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the Construction, Maintenance, and Operation of a 115/13.8-
Kilovolt (Kv) Replacement Substation Facility Located on an Approximately 1.5 Acre Portion of 
Two Adjoining UI-Owned Parcels Directly Adjacent to UI’s Existing Baird Substation, 1770 
Stratford Avenue, Stratford, Connecticut, and Related Transmission Structure and Interconnection 
Improvements – Sign Posting and Site Visit Map. 

Dear Chairman Stein: 

Pursuant to Section 16-50j-21 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, The United Illuminating 
Company (“UI”) has erected one sign near the entrance to the Two Roads Brewing Company facing 
Stratford Avenue (Route 130).  UI installed the sign on or around February 10, 2016. 

The sign reads: 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE.  The United Illuminating Company has 
filed an application with the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) for 
construction of an electric substation facility on this site.  The Council 
will hold a public hearing on February 25, 2016 at the Stratford Town 
Hall Council Chambers at 3 p.m. and 7 p.m.  A Copy of the application 
can be viewed at the town hall or at the Council offices in New Britain, 
Connecticut.  For more information, please contact the Council by 
telephone at 860-827-2935, electronically at www.ct.gov/csc, or by mail 
at 10 Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051.   

I have enclosed a picture of the sign herewith labeled Attachment A. 

With respect to the site visit scheduled for February 25, 2016, I have additionally enclosed a map 
depicting the parking and meeting areas.  This map is labeled Attachment B.  UI has engaged a security 
officer to help direct traffic should the need arise.
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Please feel free to contact me with any questions concerning this submittal at (203) 499-2864. 

Very truly yours, 

 

 



 

ATTACHMENT A 

 
 

 



 

ATTACHMENT B 

 

 

 


